KARIMGANJ C ;
NOTICE

This is for the information of the beneficiaries of DR. BANI KANTA KAKATI
AWARD 2024 who got their documents verified on 02-01-2025 and who were
not given Appreciation Certificate due to shortages of attendance on certain or
more subjects on medical issue are asked to visit college on 4th January 2025.
In this connection they will have to produce a valid Medical Certificate along
with the other documents that have been mentioned in our carlier notification.
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